‘Barnwood Park

October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer
‘The Woman in Black’ at The Malvern Theatre
Thursday November 9t 2023, Matinee Performance

We are delighted to be able to offer Year 9 students the opportunity to attend a fully funded performance
of “‘The Woman in Black’ this autumn, at the Malvern Theatre. This is a fantastic opportunity to see a
production of a famous text that they are likely to study in both English and Drama.

Students will leave school at 1pm. They will arrive back at Barnwood Park at approximately 6pm, where
they will need to be collected. Students are expected to wear full school uniform and should be reminded of
the behaviour expectations of the school. Permission to attend this trip is dependent on behaviour and
attendance within school.

This trip is fully funded so there is no cost. You simply need to complete the permission slip and return
the letter to the blue box in school. As places are limited to 98, please return the letter as soon as
possible.

Please confirm that your Parental Consent Form is up to date and that you have informed us of any
medical changes. If you would like a new form please contact admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.
Yours sincerely,

Mr. James Holliday
English Department

‘The Woman in Black’ at The Malvern Theatre
Thursday November 9t 2023, Matinee Performance

| give permission for my child to attend the The Woman in Black Performance on Thursday 9" November.

I:I | confirm that there are no changes to the Parental Consent Form

|:| I will collect my child from school at approximately 6pm

Name: .. Form:. .o,
Signed:... ..o, Date: oo

(parent/carer) In signing this, the school assumes that you have the permission of the person with
parental responsibility

Headteacher: Mrs Karen Clinton

Barnwood Park School St Lawrence Road Barnwood Gloucester GL4 3QU
Tel: 01452 530389 Email: admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk
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